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Junior Kindergarten

Junior Kindergarten has been very busy this week.  We began studying our country for Hispanic
Heritage Month.  Ms. Shank’s is Mexico and Ms. Wawner’s is Guatemala. We continue to work
on number sense.  In religious education we are working on Prayers with the focus on Our
Father

Important Dates
Saturday September 24th - School picnic from 4:00-6:00.
Thursday October 20th - School pictures for JK
Monday October 24th - Field trip to Carters Mountain Farm.  We still need chaperones/drivers
who are Virtus certified.  If we do not have enough chaperones/drivers we will be unable to go.
Friday October 28th - Service Day

Monday, October 10--School closed (Teacher Work Day)

Friday, October 21--School closed (Student/Teacher Holiday)

Thursday, November 3--11:30AM dismissal (Parent/Teacher Conferences)

**Aftercare will NOT be offered**

Friday, November 4--School closed (Parent/Teacher Conferences)

Math

We continue to work on number sense, (counting, one to one correspondence, sequencing
numbers).  We have our daily/weekly questions and graph our answers.

Language Arts/Reading/Writing

In Language Arts we have been studying a letter a week.  We include lots of tactile activities
such as creating the letter with playdough, dot paint, toothpicks, and other materials. We work
on letter sound and identification and create crafts that fit the letter.  This week, we will learn
about the letter P! We read lots of books that feature the letter and are also reading books
about Fall.



Religion

Each week in October, the school will recite the rosary outside.  JK will learn about Mary this
week and memorize the Hail Mary prayer.

Science

Ms. Shank’s class is continuing to focus on Fall, changes in nature, and animal behaviors.
Ms. Wawner’s class continues to explore the 5 senses. This past week the class investigates
smell, this coming week they will learn about taste and touch.

Other Information

Both classes will continue to study our assigned countries for Hispanic Heritage month.  This
coming week we will be decorating our classroom doors to showcase the country we are
studying.


